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In March oflast year, we made a commitment to expand our Domestic Violence Unit

("DV Unit") and to reassess our policies with respect to case issuance. Since that time, we have

made several changes in the DV Unit and are proud to report to you the results of these changes

and our intention to continue to improve the Unit.

1. POLICY CHANGES


As we discussed in the attached memo dated March 8,2010, we have changed our

policies and are issuing more so-called low level cases. We have also developed innovative and

aggressive strategies to combat witness intimidation which have been very successfuL We are

extremely excited to be part of a new of

grant aimed at developing ways to combat the nation-wide challenge of witness intimidation in


domestic violence cases.
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DV of a at

the enables us to collaborate with other partners. potential felony cases to

District Attorney's Office. We provide more immediate resources and feedback to victims and

witnesses. In addition, we coordinate quick referrals to both the County Probation Department


and the State Parole Office.

IV. DRAMATIC RESULTS


As a result these changes, the number of domestic violence cases issued in the first five

months of this year, compared to the first five months of 20 10, has increased by 61 %. During

that same period, the number of cases tried by our Unit has increased by 170%. Despite the


dramatic increase in the number of cases we have prosecuted so far this year, we are proud to


report that our overall conviction rate is 95%. We continue to strictly adhere to the sentencing

mandates, including a requirement ofbatterer's treatment, for every offender place on probation

in a domestic violence case.

V. PLANNED IMPROVEMENTS


In 2010, we added two attorney positions to the DV Unit. In order to handle the increase

in case volume this year, we are adding two more trial deputies to the Unit. With this change, we

will have increased the number of attorneys prosecuting domestic violence cases to 11.5, an

overall increase of four attorney positions.


CONCLUSION


time, we are to


funding by re-assigning attorneys from the Trial Unit.

needs of the unit and may expand if the need arises.
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